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Lighting at Night Policy:  
The Whole School Policy including EYFS  

  
This Policy should be read in conjunction with the Health & Safety Policy (including Risk Assessment 
Policy) and the Fire Safety policy.  
 
During the winter months when darker nights mean that staff and pupils are still on site when it goes 
dark, outside lighting shall be turned on at 1600. It shall be the responsibility of the duty member of 
staff to turn lights off once staff (including contractors such as cleaners) and pupils have left the 
site.  When evening events are planned, this will mean that the lights shall remain on until all 
attendees have departed at the conclusion of the event.  
 
The following is a non-exhaustive list of the areas of lighting to be switched on:  
 
The Driveway and Turning Circle  
The steps from the Staffroom and the Patio Area outside the Staffroom/Tech Rooms/Garden Rooms  
The Cabins  
New Hall Area and pathway past New Hall to the Cabins  
Tennis Courts and Changing Rooms  
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